
DELAWARE FEDERATION OF GARDEN CLUBS

TREE-mendous Delaware Tree Planting 
at Delaware Botanic Gardens 

2017–19 DFGC President’s Project 

 
When you donate $100 to Delaware Federation of Garden Clubs (DFGC) in support of TREE-mendous 
Delaware Tree Planting at Delaware Botanic Gardens, you will receive a certificate “in honor of” or 
“in memory of” someone you designate. 100% of your donation will go toward planting the Woodland 
Garden that is adjacent to the Meadow. 

Please complete this form and mail it with your donation, made payable to DFGC, in the amount of $100 
(or more in increments of $100). You may request an additional certificate for each additional $100 
donation. 

DFGC c/o Lisa Arni, President 
35548 Coastal Highway 

Fenwick Island, DE 19944  

     
Date 

              
Name of Donor and/or Garden Club     Amount 

              
Mailing Address of Donor 

              
Email Address of Donor      Phone Number of Donor 

              
Name “In Honor of”       OR Name “in Memory of”  

Delaware Federation of Garden Clubs thanks you for your donation to TREE-mendous Delaware Tree 
Planting at Delaware Botanic Gardens at Pepper Creek. 

Your certificate will be sent by U. S. Mail to the above address or delivered to the above-named garden 
club within 30 days of receipt. If you need it sooner, please request the date below and every effort will be 
made to send it by that date.  

Requested Date for Certificate:       (must be at least 10 days from receipt of donation)  


